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MFT; RAND',N FOR: Jack R. Goldberg, Deputy Assistant
General Counsel for Enforcement

FROM: Guy A. Arlotto, Chairman
Comanche Peak-Report Review Group (CPRRG)

SUBJECT: APPLICABILITY OF FINAL SAFETY ANALYSIS REPORT
TO PLANT UNDER CONSTRUCTION

The record t,aing reviewed by the CPRRG indicates that some NRC inspection and
enforcement of construction activities at Comanche Peak has been premised upon
the Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR). In this regard, the CPPRG requests
your opinion about whether citations against the FSAR are appropriate for a
plant under construction.

Because of the tight deadline we must meet, we would appreciate a prompt
response.
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GuyM. Arlotto, Chairman
Comahche Peak Report Review Group
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